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Free & Reduced Meal Application 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
  
Please find this year’s application for free and reduced priced meals and instructions 
attached.  If you would like to apply for free or discounted meals, please fill out the form and 
return to the Food Service office or your child’s school.  If you cannot print a form, please 
contact your school office or Abby Kassman-Harned at 860-870-6853, ext. 2 or 
aharned@tolland.k12.ct.us and a paper copy will be provided.  Please note that if you have 
received a letter from the school food service notifying you of your eligibility for free meals 
for the 2017-2018 through direct certification, you do not need to complete an application. 
  
Also attached are Frequently Asked Questions and Addendum C which provides 
information on the Supplemental Nutritional Assistance Program (SNAP – formerly Food 
Stamps). 
  
Free & Reduced Application with Instructions 

FAQ 

Addendum C SNAP Information  
  
If you have any questions, please contact Abby Kassman-Harned, Director of Food 
Services at 860-870-6853, ext. 2 or aharned@tolland.k12.ct.us  
  
Abby Kassman-Harned, Food Service Director 

Tolland Food & Nutrition Services 

51 Tolland Green 

Tolland, CT 06084 

Phone: 860-870-6853, ext. 2 

Fax: 860-870-7737 
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